
TOURNAMENT – SUNDAY 3rd 

Oct. 2010 FROM 9AM  

Please be advised that 
the club will be holding 
a tournament on Sun-
day 3rd October from 
9am for junior players 
and from 1pm for sen-
ior matches. See 
www.deerparktc.com 

for entry from.    

MELBOURNE CUP TOURNA-

MENT – Sat 30th Oct.’10!  

All members are invited to the 
club on Saturday 30th October, 
2010 from 8.30am (Juniors) and 
1pm (Seniors) for our Melbourne 
Cup Tournament. A great warm 
up before competition finals! See 
www.deerparktc.com for registra-

tion. 

 

Registration Forms  

Due 31st October! 

Senior (NSNTA) and junior (NSJTA) 
players wishing to play competition 
team tennis next season are re-
minded that registration forms must 
be completed by all players by 31st 
October, 2010. No form – No play! 
Only financial members who return 
their registration form with fees will 
be considered. Please download an 
application form from our club web-
site www.deerparktc.com at compe-
tition link. Please hand to Shane at 
social tennis Tuesday or Sunday 
evenings. 

NSJTA RECOMMENCES SATUR-

DAY 9th OCTOBER, 2010! 

All junior players please note that 
the current NSJTA season recom-
mences on Saturday 9th October, 

2010. So with the fine weather we 
expect all players practicing in the 
lead up to the final series! 

ONGOING WORKING BEE - EVE-

RYDAY!! 

During the year members are asked 
to ensure that the facilities maintain 
their excellent condition. We 
achieve this by members doing 
some work every time they use the 
facilities. We ask you all that now 
we have entered spring, we have 
some weeds that need to be pulled 
out around the club, especially 
around the club buildings and shed, 
and up around the courts, including 
court 4 fence line near the kinder. 
Please take 10 minutes of your visit 
to pull out some weeds and do 
some general clean up. Please 
don’t leave it to the same people to 
look after your club.   
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NEW CLUB PRESIDENT 

Please note that David Williamson has re-

signed as President of the club and our senior 

vice president Lindsey Wilson will now as-

sume the role of President. The committee 

would like to thank David for his efforts during 

his 14 months as President and welcome 

Lindsey Wilson as our new President. Please 

offer your support to Lindsey and the commit-

tee.   

TOURNAMENTS 

WELCOME –  

NEW MEMBERS 2010 

The club would like to welcome 

all our new members to the club 

and trust that you will all enjoy 

being part of our community 

sporting club. All members 

please remember during this 

busy time to ensure that courts 

are shared and that people using 

the courts are actually 

members. Please ask people 

using the courts if they are 

members. Please collect court 

fees $20/court/hour and hand to 

committee member. Visitors are 

required to pay court fees. When 

courts are full, no singles play 

and you must offer to play 

doubles or leave the court. Play 

is limited to no more than 30 

minutes. 

Please note that you must close 

the padlock to remove your key 

after opening the courts. Also, 

lock when leaving. Junior 

players to be supervised by 

parents, as we do not provide 

baby sitting services. 

 

OUTSTANDING COMPETTION 

FEES!!!! 

If you have outstanding 
competition or membership fees 
please send to PO BOX 2069 
BRIMBANK CENTRAL DEER 
PARK 3023. You will be asked to 
leave the courts if you are not fully 
paid up! Please support our club 
so that we can continue to provide 
you with better tennis facilities 

TENNIS COACHING – CLUB PROFES-

SIONAL GIM KURTI. 

Our club professional coach Gim Kurti is hosting 

professional tennis coaching at the club, so take 

up the opportunity and give Gim a call today! 

You can contact Gim on 0432 698 093 

HEALTHY AND FIT TENNIS!! 

Every Sunday evening from 7.15pm until 
8.15pm. Get off the couch and Get Fit! See 
Club noticeboard for full details. 

NSJTA/NSNTA NEWS 


